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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE             Contact: Lenae Voellmecke (904) 630-1680 
                              lvoellmecke@coj.net 

 
REPRESENTATIVE JAY FANT, 

DUVAL COUNTY LEGISLATIVE DELEGATION CHAIR,  
ANNOUNCES THE CANCELLATION OF THE LOCAL BILL MEETING  

 
JACKSONVILLE, FL., OCTOBER 16, 2017 – State Representative Jay Fant, Chair of 
the Duval County Legislative Delegation, announces the cancellation of the Local Bill 
Public Hearing that was set for October 20, 2017. The local bill, J-1 relating to crossing 
guards at certain schools, has been withdrawn from consideration at the state level after 
City Council has indicated that the proposal can be accomplished by local authorities. 
 
Questions may be directed to Duval Legislative Delegation office staff at 904-630-1680.  
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